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Dear Praying Friends and Supporting Churches,

Shalom and Peace be upon you. We thank the Lord for another couple of months with safety in our
travels, getting to share the Gospel, and seeing souls saved. To God be the glory. Whether therefore ye
eat, or drink, or whatsoever ye do, do all to the glory of God. 1 Cor. 10:31

e et rv it inme -w;,m After being in Israel for a couple of months, my wife and I were able go to Thailand to visit our daughter

fena o s nmemas e and son-in-law, our grandkids, and my mother-in-law. What a blessing it was to see them and the
Banghch ain 1w ministry the Lord has allowed them to do. We were able to be a part of some church services and also a

youth conference that Bro.Eddie Aarold was having. I visited Thailand many years ago, because there
was a large population of Jews that both live and visit there. I do not believe in reaching the Jew only but
to the Jew first, so this trip I set out to find the Jewish people that were there. Having a backpack with
literature and New Covenants, I sought out several Kosher restaurants in downtown Bangkok. Being able
to meet several Jewish people and having very good dialogues with a few, the Gospel seed was planted
and literature was left to help them. The Word does not go void and it is our job to go and deliver it.
Please pray for the young men that are considering what I was able to share with them about the
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Nearly every day I would get out to learn the transit system and find someone to share the Gospel with. I
had a great conversation with a local monk that was very interested in what I had to say. Please pray that
those who got the Gospel, even through translation of Google, will truly understand and put their faith
solely in Jesus and to not just add Him to their collection of idol worship.

After being in Thailand, we returned to Israel for our intern program. The interns spent 2 weeks at the
_ ¢ Jewish Awareness headquarters in North Carolina for training, and then followed with us in Israel for 2
imme amved sl e i simpwes. WEEKS. Right away the four interns would volunteer at the Nazareth Village, where they were able to
ot sy e v meet a lot of people and have the opportunity to share the Gospel with other volunteers. We were able to
see a few sights and enjoy the land, but also be a light in a spiritually dark place. Many good
conversations took place and souls were saved even on the long flights over. To God be the glory.

Being in need of a haircut, I went to the local barber near our ministry house in Israel. Because I was the
only one in the shop, I was able to start a conversation with the Jewish man cutting my hair. I began to
ask him how he was doing and how business was and then proceeded to talk to him about more spiritual
things. We were able to have a great conversation and I was able to share the Gospel with him from the
Old Testament in a way that he could understand. Please pray as this young man is convicted with the
Holy Spirit and that he understands what trusting in the Messiah really means.

If you do not already receive a copy of Israel's Messenger published by Jewish Awareness Ministries,
please let me or JAM know and we will make sure you get added to the mailing list. 1 wrote an article in
the last issue and will have another article in this issue. I believe the magazine will be a blessing to you.

Your ambassadors to the Jewish people,
Rusty& Ronda Guin
“And some have compassion, making a difference” Jude 22




